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Week ending: 1st December 2017 

A huge thank you to you all for supporting our Christmas Fayre last Friday.  We are delighted that we 

raised an incredible £2419.81. Thank you to the choir for their great singing. 

We would also like to say well done to the following children who were winners of the jar tombola : 

Imogen (Year 1); Indie (EYFS); Amelia (Year 5); Wyatt (year 6) and Lucie W (year 6).  ` 

Well done too to Riley A in EYFS , Polly, Alice and Moses Page and Neve in Year 4 for winning the cake 

competition.  

Congratulations this week to :  

Reception and year 6 for 

       100% Punctuality!  

Our full governing body met this week for 

their termly meeting.  

Pupil voice 

Recently, our Governors carried 

out a pupil voice with children from all year 

groups.  We wanted to share some of these with 

you: 

Do you feel happy and safe in school? 

When people don’t have friends, or find it difficult to 
make friends, other pupils help them out. 

We feel safe and staff help to fix any problems we 
have with other people. 

Do you feel challenged? 

We are challenged every day now we are in Y2. 

We find PE tricky but we’re getting better (Y1). 

Mrs Rennie won’t let us be lazy and is always challeng-
ing us (Y6). 

If you are weaker in a certain subject you can get 
better through challenge and build your ability. 

Is there anything you would like to show us/tell us 
about? 

We love school council and want to keep the promises 
we made when elected. 

What do you like about your learning? 

We get to do lots of maths and English (Y3) 

We like doing practical things in science (Y6) 

We liked the chickens and would like to do more out-
door learning (Y5) 

We like seeing our old work and mistakes so we can 
learn from it and how well we’ve been doing (Y4). 

Pirate sports in PE (Y1) 

We like that we get help to understand if we’re strug-
gling (Y2). 

We like that teachers help us to do things for our-
selves and don’t just tell us the answer (Y5). 

Music For 

Schools 

Music For Schools offer a range of music 

lessons after school.  It is a scheme specif-

ically designed for Key Stage 2 children 

learning in a small group environment. 

Instruments currently taught on the 

scheme are: Flute, Clarinet, Alto Sax, 

Trumpet and Cornet.   

Details and prices of lessons can be found 

at www.mfsf.org.uk or by calling 0845 

3752466. 

Don’t forget to come along to 

our Parents forum on Tuesday 

5th December at 9am.  
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Monday 3.15-4.15 Boot camp KS1 and KS2 

 

 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15 Athletics 

3.15 Karate 

 

Wednesday 3.15-4.15 Football 

5.00 Dancing 

 

Thursday 8.00 Gymnastics 

3.15-4.15 Tennis 

Friday  

 

 

Monday 

 

Pasta with carbonara  

Or pasta with pepperoni and tomato sauce 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Frozen yoghurt pots 

Tuesday  

 

Butchers sausages or  vegetarian sausages 

Creamy mashed potato/beans and sweetcorn 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Jelly and ice cream 

Wednesday Roast turkey or roast quorn fillet 

Yorkshire pudding/gravy/roast potatoes/carrots/green 

beans and cauliflower cheese 

Baked apple sponge with custard 

Thursday Mild chicken curry with rice 

Or Macaroni cheese 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Chocolate orange sponge with chocolate icing 

Friday  

 

Breaded fish  piece or roasted veg parcels 

Chips/beans and peas 

Or Jacket potato with cheese or beans 

Fresh fruit platter 

 

5th December  Parents Forum 9am 

11th December  Christmas production  

    (10am and 2pm) 

12th December  Christmas production  

    (2pm and 6pm) 

20th December  End of term 

3rd January ‘18  New term begins 

Friday 5th January ‘18 Whole school to ‘Snow 

    White’ pantomime 

Congratulations this week to……. 

Lexi in Reception for showing us her fantastic hard work and 

effort. 

Lacey in Year 1  for her positive attitude towards her learning. 

Lily P in Year 2 for writing amazing poetry and working so 

hard to learn her times tables. 

Gracie in Badgers for a fabulous retelling of a bible story in 

RE. 

Evie in Foxes for a huge improvement in her attitude and 

confidence. 

Willow in Year 4 for being consistently cheerful and helpful. 

Alfie in Year 5 for an amazing week in maths. 

Evan in Year 6 for his excellent attitude towards his fractions. REMINDER 

Please return children’s Christmas dinner requests, 

pantomime slips and the school production ticket 

request to the school office as soon as possible. 


